
Prayer requests from Katy Barnwell                                                       October 2021 

 

Please pray especially this month for the Mbembe translation teams in south-east 

Nigeria: 

*Ernest Ebak: For restored health and full strength, after suffering from what may 

have been typhoid. (In addition to the spread of coronavirus, outbreaks of typhoid and 

cholera are currently reported in Nigeria. Doctors are still on strike.)  

*John Afro: For healing from long-term health issues – a lame leg and painful back 

(following a motorbike accident) – and pressing family responsibilities.  They rejoice in 

the safe burth of a baby boy to join his three year old sister.  The babyˈs name is 

Kw’Atte, literally “of the Father”, meaning “belonging to God”. 

*Four newly-appointed Mbembe team members are now training to become translators: 

learning to use a computer, learning the Paratext software program, absorbing the 

principles of Bible translation and developing their skills in applying these.  

*Breakdowns in internet connections and in power supply are challenging, as we 

continue to work over the internet, using Zoom, to check translations.  

There are still ongoing reports of attacks against Christian communities in northern 

Nigeria, and the middle belt.  Please pray! 

Thank God for many committed Christ-followers in Nigeria as they share the gospel 

and witness to the teaching of Jesus Christ. 

Appreciating your partnership in prayer!  Love and blessings, 
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